To: Faithful Presidential Electors Act Drafting Committee Members, ABA Liaison, Observers,

& Staff

From: Susan K. Nichols, Committee Chair

Date: March 3, 2010

Re: Revised Draft of Faithful Presidential Electors Act

We made great progress at our December meeting. Thus, I am pleased to send you the attached revised draft of the Faithful Presidential Electors Act. It includes a prefatory note, legislative notes and comments prepared by Bob Bennett, our reporter. It has also been reviewed by the Style Committee.

Please send any suggested revisions to Bob Bennett at r-bennett@law.northwestern.edu and me at snichols@ncdoj.gov or you may wish to circulate your comments to the whole email group. Please send any suggestions by Monday, March 15. Doing so will allow time to incorporate the suggestions, and if necessary, to schedule a conference call to discuss any major concerns raised. Any revisions must be finalized in time to submit the Act for another review by the Style Committee and formatting by the staff for circulation to the ULC membership for this summer's annual meeting.

Thanks for all your work on this project. Bob and I look forward to your comments!